
CITY OF CRISFIELD 

DISPOSITION AND DEVELOPMENT OF CARVEL HALL PROPERTY 

Request for Proposal #2020-A (“RFP”) 

The City of Crisfield seeks offers from creative industrial, manufacturing and/or commercial firms 
to lease or purchase and redevelop the property, located at 4251 Crisfield Highway, Crisfield, 
21817 (hereinafter referred to as the “Carvel Hall Property”) into a vibrant industrial, 
manufacturing and/or commercial center.  

This RFP may be obtained from the City of Crisfield website, http://www.cityofcrisfield-md.gov 
and at the offices of City Hall located at 319 W. Main Street, Crisfield, Maryland 21817. Proposal 
documents are due at the offices of City Hall, located at the above referenced address, on or 
before Monday, November 2, 2020 at 4:00 p.m., at which time and place the proposal documents 
will be publicly opened and only the names of Proposers read aloud. 

Contact person for questions regarding this RFP: Kristie Eberly, Grant Administrator 
Email:  keberly@crisfieldcityhall.com 
Phone: 410-968-1333 
 


